Memo to Presidents, Treasurers, Executive Director and Accountants/Bookkeepers
Thank you for becoming a Check-Off congregation in our ARZA family. Domestically, ARZA promotes Israel and Zionism in Reform congregations throughout the United States.  In Israel, ARZA provides significant financial support for the Israel Movement for Progressive Judaism (IMPJ), its member congregations in Israel and the Israel Religious Action Center (IRAC) in their fight for religious rights for Reform Jews and civil rights for Israelis. 

Here are three easy steps to become a Check-Off Congregation:

Step One: Add ARZA To Your Billing Statement

Add the ARZA $36.00 Membership fee on your monthly billing statements.  I have included some examples of how other congregations have formatted their statements.

Process the ARZA Memberships

Once you have collected the funds from your congregants, please deduct $2.00 per member unit for Israel related programming to be done at your congregation.  The amount of funds to send to ARZA is $34.00 x Number of ARZA Memberships received.  Please send the check and a note of explanation to ARZA, 633 3rd Avenue, New York, NY 10017.

Send Member Contact Information

In order to serve ARZA members ARZA needs to receive accurate contact information for all members who join ARZA.   Once one of your congregants becomes a member of ARZA they will receive their important updates and notices via email.  It is vital that we receive the members email address.  Please create an Excel spreadsheet with the following fields: Prefix, First Name, Last Name, Street Address, City, State, Zip and Email Address for each member who has joined ARZA from your congregation.  Please email that data to Marsha Anderman, Accounts Receivable for Membership, at Manderman@arza.org.  

If you have any questions please contact Marsha Anderman at 212-650-4094.

